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2021 JCNA Liaison Report  

There is still a good line of communication between JCNA and JLR. In 2020, the year of COVID there 
wasn’t too much happening and not much to report.  

In March 2020 the JAG club logo was approved for usage, but not to be sold beyond the club 
members for profit.    

November 2020 the Seattle club finally got their name changed from Jaguar Drivers and Restorers of 
NW America to The Seattle Jaguar Club. 

The JLR private offer program continues with the 10% discount off MSRP to club members of at least 6 
months membership in JCNA.  For the vehicles included in the program visit the JCNA website.   

Respectfully Submitted June 24, 2021 
Barbara Grayson JCNA Liaison 


